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Deputy General Counsel

November 12, 2021

VIA OVERNIGHT DELIVERY

Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850

Re:  Proposed adoption of Rule 25-18.020, F.A.C., Pole Inspection and
Maintenance; Docket No. 20210138-PU

Dear Mr. Teitzman:

On November 10, 2021, Duke Energy Florida, LL.C (“DEF”) electronically filed its Notice
of Intent (*“NOI”) to Request Confidential Classification concerning the confidential information
contained in its response to Staff’s First Data Request (Nos. 1-5); specifically, the information
contained within DEF’s responsive documents to Staff’s First Data Request number 2, titled as
“Attachment A,” contains confidential, proprietary business information. Due to a scrivener error
listing the incorrect Docket No. on the cover page of Confidential “Exhibit A,” DNs 12642-2021
and 12643-2021 were inadvertently filed in the wrong Docket.

On November 12, 2021, DEF electronically filed its NOI to Request Confidential
Classification once more concerning the confidential information listed above. This corrected
filing replaces DNs 12642-2021 and 12643-2021 and should be filed in the above-referenced
Docket. This corrected filing also adds page numbers to the exhibit, but there are no other
substantive changes.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. If you have any questions concerning this
Response, please feel free to contact me at (727) 820-4692.

Respectfully,

/s/ Dianne M. Triplett

Dianne M. Triplett
DMT/cmw
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